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Hengist Field Care Home residents enjoy Easter performance at
local school

What a wonderful morning we spent at our local Milstead and Frinsted Primary School with some of our Hengist Field Care

Home residents on Tuesday 26 March.

We were invited to go and see their Easter story, performed by the children, and we were thrilled to be able to attend the

performance.

The children did such a fantastic job – well done to them all! We were made to feel very welcome as always, and offered tea and

biscuits.

Our residents absolutely loved it! We would like to say a huge thank you to all of the teachers and children for inviting us.

Happy Easter wishes to them all!

 

 


